
    
Industry Notice #19-07      May 9, 2019 
For Immediate Release 

 
 

Planned Maintenance of TLC UP 8:00 AM Saturday May 11, 2019 until 8:00 
AM Sunday May 12, 2019 

 
 
Please be advised that starting Saturday, May 11th 2019 at 8:00 AM TLC’s Upload 
Portal (TLC UP) will be temporarily shut down for maintenance.  The maintenance 
period will last from 8:00 AM Saturday, May 11th 2019, until 8:00 AM Sunday, 
May 12th 2019. 
  
During this maintenance period, TLC UP will not be accessible. Documents 
required to be uploaded by May 11th should be submitted by May 10th, or they will 
be unable to be uploaded until after 8:00 AM on Sunday, May 12th.     
  
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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